
 

 

 

 

27th February, 2024 

Mr. Gurudev Singh Ahluwalia 

Managing Director 

KTC India Pvt. Ltd. 

    LETTER OF APPRECIATION FOR THE KTC TEAM 

 

Dear Mr. Ahluwalia, 

The Embassy of Greece would like to express thanks to Ms. Meenal Babbar, Mr. Rishi Uppal and 

your entire team for the valuable cooperation and steadfast support to make the visit of the 

Prime Minister of Greece, Mr. Kyriakos Mitsotakis from 21st to 22nd February 2024 a great 

success. 

Ms. Meenal and her team were very professional, courteous, dedicated and disciplined during 

the entire period, both in Delhi and in Mumbai. The visiting delegates from Greece were very 

happy and satisfied with their performance and cooperative attitude.  

I look very much forward to our future collaboration. 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

Alexandros Boudouris 

Minister-Counsellor 

Deputy Head of Mission 

 
HELLENIC REPUBLIC 
Embassy of Greece 
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